N City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 17-2624, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: September 5, 2017

To: Mayor and City Council
From: Fire Department
Title:

Approval of and authorization to purchase structural firefighting protective
ensembles from Northern Safety, specifically 21 coats and 28 pants for the Fire
Department as previously bid

Background:

The Fire Department has budgeted $68,000.00 in the Fiscal Year 2018 Fire Sales Tax Fund capital budget, for
the purpose of purchasing new sets of structural firefighting protective ensembles to replace existing ensembles
which are damaged beyond repair and/or beyond their usable service life.

The Fire Department competitively bid structural firefighting protective ensembles in March of 2017, with bid
number 17.149. After careful review of each bid received, the Fire Department recommended, and council
awarded the bid to Northern Safety.

This purchase will include 21 coats and 28 pants that will replace structural firefighting protective ensembles
failing to meet current standards of National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) 1851: Standard on Protective
Ensembles for Structural Fire Fighting.

Cost: $64,694.00
Prepared By: Rusty Stringer, Acting Deputy Chief Operations
Reviewed By: Fire Department
Finance Department
Legal Department
Assistant City Manager - Administration
Approved By: Michael Spurgeon, City Manager
Attachments: BAFD Bunker Gear - Quote
Bunker Gear Bid Tab

Recommendation: Approve and authorize the purchase of structural firefighting protective ensembles from
Northern Safety.
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